
 

17 January 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
Yr 12 - History trip to Science Museum, Buckingham Palace and Museum of London – Thursday 7

 

February 
 
To support your son’s A Level studies on Russia I am proposing to take the Year 12 History group to visit:- 

 Science Museum to see the exhibit on The Last Tsar: Blood and Revolution;  

 Buckingham Palace to see the Romanov Art in the Queen’s Gallery  

 and if we have enough time the Museum of London. 
 
We will be travelling by rail and underground from Salisbury via London Waterloo. As this trip is imminent and rail 
tickets need to be purchased in advance we would appreciate a quick response in payment. If you do not wish 
your son to attend could you send an email to Mrs Singleton via email bjs@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 
 
 

Dates Times Cost Requirements 

 
Tuesday 15

 
January

 

 

Meet at the train station at 
09:00. 

Returning to Salisbury at 17.48 

 
£45.00 

 
Payment due by Friday 25 

January and 12pm. 
School uniform need not 

be worn. 
Packed lunch and a drink. 

 

 
In the event that the trip is undersubscribed we will cancel the trip and refund your payment.  
 
Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment of the deposit should contact the 
finance office on 01722 333 851 ext 260 or email trips@bws.wilts.sc.uk.  
 
Deadline for payment: Friday 25 January at 12 pm. 
 
To pay please visit BWS website and click the link for the WisePay finance portal or alternatively please follow the 
WisePay link shown below if you have any issues accessing WisePay please email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk.  
 
WisePay:- https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=310816 
 
Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the school 
website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical conditions and 
that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. These details can now be checked through the 
Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s 
information. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ms V Brennan 
Head of History 
vab@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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